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May 24, 2024 
 
Residents of Beach Rd W      
 
Re: May 27 & 28, 2024 Work on Beach Rd W  
               
 
Dear Resident 
 
It has been brought to my attention that the residents on Beach Rd W have received a notice from 
Walker Bros. yesterday afternoon informing them that the road will be closed off on May 27 & 28, 
2024 from 7am – 5pm. 
 
Belleview Beach Rd is declared a “No Parking” road on both sides at all times, and Council has not 
lifted those requirements for this construction, however Beach Rd E and Hill Avenue do not have 
parking restrictions and although it is not optimal this is a solution, it is request that vehicles get 
parked on those roads. 
 
To ensure that Parking Penalties are not issued please follow these regulations on Hill Ave and 
Beach Rd E. 
 

 Do not block a driveway. 
 Do not block a lane of travel. 
 Do not “park left to curb” or facing the wrong direction. 

 
I understand your garbage day is Monday, please contact the Region of Niagara Waste Info Line to 
discuss alternatives, they can be reached at 905-356-4141 or toll free at 1-800-594-5542- Monday 
to Friday from 8:30am – 5:30pm. 
 
  
Respectfully, 
 

 
Mark Tardif, C.P.S.O, MLEO (C)  
Senior By-law / Property Standards Officer 
Septic Inspector 
Township Of Wainfleet 
31940 Hwy 3, P.O. Box 40 
Wainfleet, On L0S 1V0 
905-899-3463 Ext 247 
MTardif@wainfleet.ca 
 
 
 
 


